
To: HCCTC Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Remote Learning Additional Day:  Tuesday, 1/24/22
Date: January 24, 2022

HCCTC Learners and Families,

The HCCTC will have an additional day of remote learning on Tuesday, January 25th, 2022.

HCCTC students will be returning both to HAHS and the HCCTC in person on Wednesday, January 26th,
2022.

Students should be logging in and checking their email for instructions from their teacher during their
scheduled HCCTC time.  No students should be reporting to the HCCTC on these dates.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal


